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To:    Planning Commission 

 

From:  David Rohr 

 

Date:   February 19, 2025 

 

RE:    Master Plan Five-Year Review 

 

 

 

The current Hamburg Township Master Plan was approved in August 2020.  The Michigan 

Planning Enabling Act (MCL 125.3845(2) requires each community to review its master plan 

every five years to determine if it needs to be amended. 

 

 

Staff recommends the Planning Commission review the Master Plan and determine if any 

substantial changes are needed to amend the current plan. 
 


